
 
 

 

PHG Update: September 7, 2021 

 

Dear Valued Providers 

 
We want to be a resource to our Premier Health Group Independent 
providers. We will continue to provide clinical and operational 
updates as they become available to support the provider community, 
but not as frequently as we had before. 
 
We want to ensure the brief continues to bring our providers helpful 
and useful information. To this end, we will release a new provider 
brief every other month moving forward, unless communication 
becomes available more frequently that we feel is vital to share with 
you. 
 
Please feel free to contact us directly at (937) 499-7441 if you have 
any questions 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Matt 

 

Matthew S. Reeves, DO, MBA   
System VP, Value Based Services, Premier Health 
President, Premier Health Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Renee George 
President, Premier Health Group 

Premier Health Group Suite Number 

We would like to notify providers that the Premier Health Group suite number has changed. Our address 
did not change, only the suite number. The new suite number is 1142. Providers who need to send mail to 
PHG, please send to: 
 
Premier Health Group 
110 N. Main Street 
Dayton, Ohio 45402 
Suite 1142 
 
As a reminder, please be sure to notify PHG if any of your practice information changes. Submit your 
changes using the Demographic Change form. Please email the completed form to 
PHG@PremierHealth.com or fax to (937) 641-7377. 
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https://www.premierhealth.com/docs/default-source/default-document-library/p-w-phg71154-provider-form-phg-fillable.pdf
mailto:PHG@PremierHealth.com

